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1 January 2015  
 
 
Dear Members  
 
IFCPF is currently seeking countries that that are interested in hosting one of the 
following tournaments: 
 

1. 2016 Qualification tournament for the IFCPF Intercontinental Cup 
Until 2013 the Intercontinental Cup was an open event. IFCPF is expecting 
more than 16 countries interested in entering the Intercontinental Cup. For this 
reason, a new qualification tournament is necessary.  
The 8 participating countries in the 2016 Paralympic Games qualify 
automatically. From the new qualification tournament, the top 6 countries 
qualify together with 2 countries from the World Ranking list not otherwise 
qualified. 

 
Letter of intent:  Before February 28th 2015  
Bid Document:  Before July 1st 2015  
Decision IFCPF  Before November 1st 2015  
Tournament  2016 (before or after Paralympic 

Games)  
 

2. 2016 IFCPF Pre-Paralympic tournament(s) 
IFCPF wants to give qualified countries for the Paralympic Games extra 
classification opportunities for new players before the Paralympic Games.  
In 2012 we had these opportunities in tournaments at Sochi, Russia and 
Yevpatoria, Ukraine. 

 

 
Letter of intent:  Before February 28th 2015  
Bid Document:  Before July 1st 2015  
Decision IFCPF  Before November 1st 2015  
Tournament  Between January and June 1st 2016  

 
3. 2017 IFCPF Intercontinental Cup 

Major qualification tournament for the IFCPF 2019 World Championships 
 

 
Letter of intent:  Before July 31st 2015  
Bid Document:  Before December 1st 2015  
Decision IFCPF  Before March 31st 2016  
Tournament  Between March and November 2017  

 


